
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

The Broome North Primary School Finance Committee and School Board have endorsed the following schedule of 

Contributions and Charges for 2023. 

Voluntary Contributions in curriculum areas are an important part of assisting the school to provide essential value 

adding resources and services for your children. The amount for all children in 2023 is $60: 

K-PP Voluntary Contributions 

Kindergarten / Pre-Primary –   Consumables and resources  $60 

Year 1 – 6 Voluntary Contributions 

English and Mathematics  $10 

Science    $10 

The Arts/Music  $10 

Health & Physical Education  $10 

Technologies  $10 

Yawuru $10 

Total  $60 
 

In addition, the figures below show the possible maximum amount families can be requested to pay in 2023 for 

extra-curricular activities and student acquisitions: 

POSSIBLE Additional Charges Kindy to Year 6 

Spelling Mastery Book Yr2-6 $27 

Excursions / Incursions  $20 

Various sporting events during the year for selected students   $30 

Derby Interschool Carnival (selected Yr5 & Yr6 students) $30 

Year 6 Graduation Activities   $10 

Year 6 Leaver Shirts  $50 

Year 6 Camp - (parent /student fundraising reducing cost to families) $800 

PEAC Program – (academic selective program Yr5/6) $80 

Music - IMSS Program  $190 

School Photos – costs supplied by external provider direct to families up to $100 
 

Payment Options – Payments for contributions and any additional costs can be made by cash, cheque, or direct 
deposits – please use students surname and year as a reference. 

Direct Deposit Details: 
Account Name:  Broome North Primary School  
BSB:    066-505 
Account Number:  1048 7722 

If you have any questions or wish to arrange a payment plan, please don’t hesitate to contact Cheryl Parkinson-Varga, 
Manager Corporate Services, on 9195 3000.   

Yours sincerely, 

 
Ken Molyneux | Principal 


